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CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19) EASING OF RESTRICTIONS

The Premier has announced a gradual easing of restrictions in Victoria in relation to the 
coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic.

 
Under the changes, it means that there will be five reasons to leave your home:

• shopping for food and supplies that you need
• care and caregiving
• exercise and outdoor recreation
• work and education – if you can’t do it from home
• visiting friends and family – if you really need to

These new arrangements will come into effect at 11.59pm on Tuesday 12 May.

Further information regarding these changes can be found at https://www.vic.gov.au/coronavirus-
covid-19-restrictions-victoria. A comprehensive set of question and answer responses is being 
developed. This will be made available on the DHHS website https://www.dhhs.vic.gov.au/your-
coronavirus-covid-19-questions-answered.

 
For any queries regarding coronavirus (COVID-19):

• All current information can be found at https://www.dhhs.vic.gov.au/coronavirus
• If you cannot find the information you are looking for on this website please email 

infectious.Diseases@dhhs.vic.gov.au
• As a last resort: please call the DHHS coronavirus (COVID-19) dedicated hotline on 

1800 675 398.
 

Local Government Victoria is available to provide advice to councils on non-health related queries 
on 1300 764 373 or email LGV.Emergencies@delwp.vic.gov.au.

Regards

Colin Morrison
Acting Executive Director
Local Government Victoria

 
Authorised by Colin Morrison, Acting Executive Director, Local Government Victoria
Department of Environment, Land, Water and Planning, Level 35, 2 Lonsdale Street, Melbourne

 

https://www.vic.gov.au/coronavirus-covid-19-restrictions-victoria
https://www.dhhs.vic.gov.au/your-coronavirus-covid-19-questions-answered
https://www.dhhs.vic.gov.au/coronavirus
mailto:infectious.Diseases@dhhs.vic.gov.au
mailto:LGV.Emergencies@delwp.vic.gov.au

